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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Host Financial Fridays at TBJH 

Alpena, Michigan, January 25, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) has 
partnered with Thunder Bay Junior High (TBJH) to host weekly financial education sessions. 

Financial Friday kicked off at the beginning of the school year to help prepare sixth, seventh, and 
eighth grade students on how to manage their money. Team members volunteer weekly to head 
into classes holding educational and fun events teaching students about saving, spending, 
budgeting, credit, and how to prepare for their future. 

AAACU is proud to partner with local schools to provide financial literacy to help them build a 
strong financial future. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of December 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 46,181 members with 
total assets equal to $775,484,744. 

 


